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Autism
Carol Ann Tomlinson and Tonya R. Moon take an in-depth look at
assessment and show how differentiation can improve the process in all
grade levels and subject areas. After discussing differentiation in
general, the authors focus on how differentiation applies to various
forms of assessment--pre-assessment, formative assessment, and
summative assessment--and to grading and report cards. Readers learn
how differentiation can --Capture student interest and increase
motivation --Clarify teachers' understanding about what is most
important to teach --Enhance students' and teachers' belief in student
learning capacity; and --Help teachers understand their students'
individual similarities and differences so they can reach more
students, more effectively Throughout, Tomlinson and Moon emphasize
the importance of maintaining a consistent focus on the essential
knowledge, understandings, and skills that all students must acquire,
no matter what their starting point. Detailed scenarios illustrate how
assessment differentiation can occur in three realms (student
readiness, interest, and learning style or preference) and how it can
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improve assessment validity and reliability and decrease errors and
teacher bias. Grounded in research and the authors' teaching
experience, Assessment and Student Success in a Differentiated
Classroom outlines a common-sense approach that is both thoughtful and
practical, and that empowers teachers and students to discover, strive
for, and achieve their true potential.

Teaching with Poverty in Mind
Peer support and social relationships have a tremendous influence on
development, motivation, and achievement for all students, including
struggling learners and those with disabilities. This highly practical
book is one of the few resources available to guide classroom teachers
and special educators in the application of peer-assisted
instructional strategies in grades K-12. Expert contributors describe
evidence-based approaches for building students' skills in reading,
writing, math, and other content areas, as well as social competence
and executive functioning. Sample lessons and more than a dozen
reproducible tools are provided. Purchasers get access to a Web page
where they can download and print the reproducible materials.

The PEERS® Curriculum for School Based Professionals
The PEERS® Curriculum for School-Based Professionals brings UCLA's
highly acclaimed and widely popular PEERS program into the school
setting. This sixteen-week program, clinically proven to significantly
improve social skills and social interactions among teens with autism
spectrum disorder, is now customized for the needs of psychologists,
counselors, speech pathologists, administrators, and teachers. The
manual is broken down into clearly divided lesson plans, each of which
have concrete rules and steps, corresponding homework assignments,
plans for review, and unique, fun activities to ensure that teens are
comfortable incorporating what they've learned. The curriculum also
includes parent handouts, tips for preparing for each lesson,
strategies for overcoming potential pitfalls, and the research
underlying this transformative program.

Learning in Cultural Context
Faith-based Identity and Curriculum in Catholic Schools examines the
relationship between faith-based education and whole curriculum at a
time when neoliberal ideologies and market values are having a
disproportionate influence on national education policies. Topics
addressed include: current challenges and dilemmas faced by Catholic
Education leadership; Catholic social teaching and its implications
for whole curriculum; the opinions of teachers in Queensland Catholic
schools regarding faith-based school identity with particular
reference to whole curriculum; an associated comparison of these
opinions teachers with those of their USA peers; school identity and
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Catholic social teaching in Ontario Catholic schools; an action
research approach to the integration of Catholic social teaching in
Queensland Catholic schools; longitudinal study of the views of preservice teachers at a Catholic university regarding the purposes and
characteristics of Catholic schools. Bringing together professionals
and academics from across the world, Faith-based Identity and
Curriculum in Catholic Schools will inspire Catholic and other faithbased educators to appreciate the importance and potential of the
integration of faith-based perspectives such as countercultural
Catholic social teaching across the school curriculum in an
educationally appropriate manner.

Hacking Your Education
The latest National Health Education Standards available The revised
National Health Education Standards provides guidance to, and is
widely used throughout the country by, stakeholders interested in
improving school health education programs, including: State and local
government agencies Education professionals and administrators at all
grade levels Parents and families Community agencies, businesses,
organizations, and institutions Colleges and universities Local and
national organizations The revised edition preserves the current
standards, but features: Refined performance indicators Supplemental
resources on teaching, skill development, and assessment An expanded
Opportunities to Learn section State-of-the-art information on health
education andbehavior change This book is the accepted standard
reference on health education, and its standards have been adopted in
most states.

Peer Support Strategies for Improving All Students' Social
Lives and Learning
Many teachers in regular classrooms feel unprepared to teach students
with learning disabilities. Fortunately, brain research has confirmed
that strategies benefiting learners with special challenges are suited
for engaging and stimulating all learners. In this book, neurologist
and classroom teacher Judy Willis explains that we can best help
students by putting in place strategies, accommodations, and
interventions that provide developmentally and academically
appropriate challenges to suit the needs, gifts, and goals of each
student. Brain-Friendly Strategies for the Inclusion Classroom will
help teachers * Understand how the brain learns and the technologies
that reveal this process. * Implement strategies that are compatible
with students' individual learning styles and honor their multiple
intelligences. * Improve the focus of students with attention
disorders and help them gain the confidence and skills they need to
develop goal-oriented behaviors. * Create an enriching learning
environment by incorporating student-centered activities, discovery
and hands-on learning experiences, cross-curricular learning, and
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multisensory lessons. * Implement strategic review, study, and test
preparation strategies that will allow students to retain information
and connect it with future learning. * Build safe, supportive
classroom communities and raise class awareness and empathy for
students with learning disabilities. It's time for teachers to lower
the barriers, not the bar. Using strategies that align with research
on how people's brains function, teachers can engage all students as
individuals and help them reach their maximum potential with joy and
confidence.

STAR Program Manual

Rituals of Islamic Spirituality
As with most dynamic activities that are based on social and cultural
contexts and rely on interactions, education is a complex and often
ambiguous endeavor. Despite this complexity, scholars and educators
are often required to find ways of defining and explaining what "good"
teaching is and to incorporate these conclusions into teacher
education. This book contains eight scholarly articles from various
countries around the world and offers unique and up-to-date
perspectives on relevant practices and pedagogies for teachers'
professional education and development. In this international book, it
is argued that there is a significant inspiration and enrichment to be
gained by investigating the policies and practices of teacher
education systems from all over the world.

The Best Schools
Adolescence is a time when youth make decisions, both good and bad,
that have consequences for the rest of their lives. Some of these
decisions put them at risk of lifelong health problems, injury, or
death. The Institute of Medicine held three public workshops between
2008 and 2009 to provide a venue for researchers, health care
providers, and community leaders to discuss strategies to improve
adolescent health.

S.O.S. Social Skills in Our Schools
It’s no secret that college doesn’t prepare students for the real
world. Student loan debt recently eclipsed credit card debt for the
first time in history and now tops one trillion dollars. And the
throngs of unemployed graduates chasing the same jobs makes us wonder
whether there’s a better way to “make it” in today’s marketplace.
There is—and Dale Stephens is proof of that. In Hacking Your
Education, Stephens speaks to a new culture of “hackademics” who think
college diplomas are antiquated. Stephens shows how he and dozens of
others have hacked their education, and how you can, too. You don’t
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need to be a genius or especially motivated to succeed outside school.
The real requirements are much simpler: curiosity, confidence, and
grit. Hacking Your Education offers valuable advice to current
students as well as those who decided to skip college. Stephens
teaches you to create opportunities for yourself and design your
curriculum—inside or outside the classroom. Whether your dream is to
travel the world, build a startup, or climb the corporate ladder,
Stephens proves you can do it now, rather than waiting for life to
start after “graduation” day.

The Power of Peers in the Classroom
Physical inactivity is a key determinant of health across the
lifespan. A lack of activity increases the risk of heart disease,
colon and breast cancer, diabetes mellitus, hypertension,
osteoporosis, anxiety and depression and others diseases. Emerging
literature has suggested that in terms of mortality, the global
population health burden of physical inactivity approaches that of
cigarette smoking. The prevalence and substantial disease risk
associated with physical inactivity has been described as a pandemic.
The prevalence, health impact, and evidence of changeability all have
resulted in calls for action to increase physical activity across the
lifespan. In response to the need to find ways to make physical
activity a health priority for youth, the Institute of Medicine's
Committee on Physical Activity and Physical Education in the School
Environment was formed. Its purpose was to review the current status
of physical activity and physical education in the school environment,
including before, during, and after school, and examine the influences
of physical activity and physical education on the short and long term
physical, cognitive and brain, and psychosocial health and development
of children and adolescents. Educating the Student Body makes
recommendations about approaches for strengthening and improving
programs and policies for physical activity and physical education in
the school environment. This report lays out a set of guiding
principles to guide its work on these tasks. These included:
recognizing the benefits of instilling life-long physical activity
habits in children; the value of using systems thinking in improving
physical activity and physical education in the school environment;
the recognition of current disparities in opportunities and the need
to achieve equity in physical activity and physical education; the
importance of considering all types of school environments; the need
to take into consideration the diversity of students as
recommendations are developed. This report will be of interest to
local and national policymakers, school officials, teachers, and the
education community, researchers, professional organizations, and
parents interested in physical activity, physical education, and
health for school-aged children and adolescents.

Brain-Friendly Strategies for the Inclusion Classroom
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Peer Assisted Learning (PAL) involves children in school consciously
assisting others to learn, and in so doing learning more effectively
themselves. It encompasses peer tutoring, peer modeling, peer
education, peer counseling, peer monitoring, and peer assessment,
which are differentiated from other more general "co-operative
learning" methods. PAL is not diluted or surrogate "teaching"; it
complements and supplements (but never replaces) professional
teaching--capitalizing on the unique qualities and richness of peer
interaction and helping students become empowered democratically to
take more responsibility for their own learning. In this book, PAL is
presented as a set of dynamic, robust, effective, and flexible
approaches to teaching and learning, which can be used in a range of
different settings. The chapters provide descriptions of good practice
blended with research findings on effectiveness. They describe
procedures that can be applied to all areas of the school curriculum,
and can be used with learners of all levels of ability, including
gifted students, students with disabilities, and second-language
learners. Among the distinguished contributors, many are from North
America, while others are from Europe and Australia. The applicability
of the methods they present is worldwide. Peer-Assisted Learning is
designed to be accessible and useful to teachers and to those who
employ, train, support, consult with, and evaluate them. Many chapters
will be helpful to teachers aiming to replicate in their own school
environments the cost-effective procedures described. A practical
resources guide is included. This volume will also be of interest to
faculty and researchers in the fields of education and psychology, to
community educators who want to learn about the implications of Peer
Assisted Learning beyond school contexts, and to employers and others
involved in post-school training.

Super Skills
Black Lives Matter at School succinctly generalizes lessons from
successful challenges to institutional racism that have been won
through the BLM at School movement that began at one school in 2016
and has since spread to hundreds of schools across the country. This
book will inspire many hundreds or thousands of more educators to join
the BLM at School movement at a moment when this antiracist work in
education could not be more urgent. Contributors include Opal Tometi
who wrote a moving foreword, Bettina Love who has a powerful chapter
on abolitionist teaching, Brian Jones who writes about centering BLM
at School in the historical context of other struggles for racial
justice in education and several prominent teacher union leaders from
Chicago to Los Angeles and beyond who discuss the importance of antiracist struggle in education unions. The book includes essays,
interviews, poems, resolutions, and more from educators, students and
parents around the country who have been building Black Lives Matter
at School on the ground.

Peer Coaching to Enrich Professional Practice, School
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Culture, and Student Learning
Autism is a word most of us are familiar with. But do we really know
what it means? Children with autism are challenged by the most
essential human behaviors. They have difficulty interacting with other
people-often failing to see people as people rather than simply
objects in their environment. They cannot easily communicate ideas and
feelings, have great trouble imagining what others think or feel, and
in some cases spend their lives speechless. They frequently find it
hard to make friends or even bond with family members. Their behavior
can seem bizarre. Education is the primary form of treatment for this
mysterious condition. This means that we place important
responsibilities on schools, teachers and children's parents, as well
as the other professionals who work with children with autism. With
the passage of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act of
1975, we accepted responsibility for educating children who face
special challenges like autism. While we have since amassed a
substantial body of research, researchers have not adequately
communicated with one another, and their findings have not been
integrated into a proven curriculum. Educating Children with Autism
outlines an interdisciplinary approach to education for children with
autism. The committee explores what makes education effective for the
child with autism and identifies specific characteristics of programs
that work. Recommendations are offered for choosing educational
content and strategies, introducing interaction with other children,
and other key areas. This book examines some fundamental issues,
including: How children's specific diagnoses should affect educational
assessment and planning How we can support the families of children
with autism Features of effective instructional and comprehensive
programs and strategies How we can better prepare teachers, school
staffs, professionals, and parents to educate children with autism
What policies at the federal, state, and local levels will best ensure
appropriate education, examining strategies and resources needed to
address the rights of children with autism to appropriate education.
Children with autism present educators with one of their most
difficult challenges. Through a comprehensive examination of the
scientific knowledge underlying educational practices, programs, and
strategies, Educating Children with Autism presents valuable
information for parents, administrators, advocates, researchers, and
policy makers.

The Knowledge Gap
Autism is a complex multifaceted disorder affecting neurodevelopment
during the early years of life and, for many, throughout the life
span. Inherent features include difficulties or deficits in
communication, social interaction, cognition, and interpersonal
behavioral coordination, to name just a few. Autism profoundly impacts
the affected individual, the family, and, in many cases, the localized
communities. The increased prevalence of childhood autism has resulted
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in rapid developments in a wide range of disciplines in recent years.
Nevertheless, despite intensive research, the cause(s) remain
unresolved and no single treatment strategy is employed. To address
these issues, Comprehensive Guide to Autism is an all-embracing
reference that offers analyses and discussions of contemporary issues
in the field of autism. The work brings together scientific material
from leading experts in the field relating to a wide range of
important current topics, such as the early identification and
treatment of children with autism, pertinent social and behavioral
studies, recent developments in genetics and immunology, the influence
of diet, models of autism, and future treatment prospects.
Comprehensive Guide to Autism contains essential readings for
behavioral science researchers, psychologists, physicians, social
workers, parents, and caregivers.

A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge
(PMBOK(R) Guide-Sixth Edition / Agile Practice Guide Bundle
(HINDI)
How can educators work together more effectively to improve
professional practice in a way that enhances student performance? The
answer, says author Pam Robbins, involves combining collaborative
activities and peer coaching—teachers supporting teachers. This book
describes how any school can implement these proven practices and
experience positive changes in teaching, school culture, and learning.
Robbins explains how to develop a collaborative, learning-focused
culture and build trust among colleagues; offers strategies for
participating in difficult conversations that yield useful feedback;
clarifies how to develop, sustain, and evaluate peer coaching efforts;
and showcases exemplary peer coaching practices used in real schools.
She also includes coaching tools, scenarios, process guidelines, and
reflection questions that make it easier to transfer these ideas into
a school setting. Peer coaching offers a job-embedded learning
strategy; it’s a valuable structure for supporting schoolwide and
districtwide priorities such as analyzing data, improving instruction,
integrating technology, and implementing standards. In short, it
creates an effective way to support the growth of every teacher and
enrich learning processes in any school. Pam Robbins is a former
teacher, coach, director of professional development, and school
leader. She consults with high-performing and low-performing districts
and designs and conducts workshops on leadership, school culture,
organizational change, mentoring, and peer coaching.

The Science of Adolescent Risk-Taking
The title says it all! Super Skills: A Social Skills Group Program for
Children with Asperger Syndrome, High-Functioning Autism and Related
Challenges is SUPER at many levels. Based on a thorough and
comprehensive understanding of the unique characteristics of
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individuals with ASD, Judy Coucouvanis presents 30 lessons grouped
under four types of skills necessary for social success: fundamental
skills, social initiation skills, getting along with others, and
social response skills. Each lesson is highly structured and
organized, making it easy for even inexperienced teachers and other
group leaders to follow and implement successfully. A series of
practical checklists and other instruments provide a solid foundation
for assessing students? social skills levels and subsequent planning.

Black Lives Matter at School
User-friendly guide that provides practical strategies for using
various peer supports within middle and high school to facilitate
inclusion for students with moderate to severe disabilities.

Lifelong Kindergarten
Flexible and Focused: Teaching Executive Function Skills to
Individuals with Autism and Attention Disorders is a manual written
for individuals who work with learners who struggle with executive
function deficits. The manual takes the perspective that executive
function skills can be improved through effective intervention, just
like any other skills. This how-to manual provides practical
strategies for teaching learners to be focused, organized, flexible,
and able to effectively manage themselves. Ready-to-use lessons, data
sheets, worksheets, and other tools for practitioners, educators, and
parents are provided to help them tackle common problems associated
with executive function deficits in learners of any diagnosis, ages 5
to adult. The principles of applied behavior analysis (ABA), which
form the foundation of this manual, are translated into simple, easyto-use procedures. Lessons for improving executive function skills in
real-life everyday situations are provided in the following areas:
Self-awareness Inhibition and impulse control Self-management
Attention Organization Problem solving Time management Planning
Working memory Emotional self-regulation Flexibility Provides an
overview of what constitutes executive function skills Outlines how
techniques based on applied behavior analysis can be used to teach
skills Presents step-by-step lessons for practitioners, educators, and
parents to implement with individuals with executive function deficits
Includes data sheets, task analyses, worksheets, and visual aids

PEERS® for Young Adults
Just as we celebrate diversity in nature and cultures, so too do we
need to honor the diversity of brains among our students who learn,
think, and behave differently. In this book the author argues that we
should embrace the strengths of such neurodiverse students to help
them and their neurotypical peers thrive in school and beyond.
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Social Skills Training for Children and Adolescents with
Asperger Syndrome and Social-communication Problems
Forming healthy, solid relationships with their typical peers is a
major challenge for most children with autism spectrum disorders. This
comprehensive social skills curriculum has the dual purpose of helping
educators develop appropriate social skills in children with pervasive
developmental disorders while also fostering understanding and
tolerance among typical peers and school staff. The curriculum
includes built-in booster lessons, so the child receives multiple
presentations of the material, thus reinforcing the lesson for better
understanding and generalization.

Educating Children with Autism
This study examines the emergence of new forms of Islamic spirituality
in Indonesia identified as Majlis Dhikr. These Majlis Dhikr groups
have proliferated on Java in the last two decades, both in urban and
rural areas, and have attracted followers from a wide social
background. The diverse aspects of these Majlis Dhikr groups - their
rituals, teachings and strategies of dissemination as well as the
popular understanding of these rituals and their contestation by
critics and opponents - are examined in detail and illustrated by
reference to three particular groups - Salawat Wahidiyat, Istighathat
Ihsaniyyat and Dhikr al-Ghafilin each of which has its own distinctive
features and notable religious leadership. These Majlis Dhikr groups
regard their activities as legitimate ritual practices that are in
accordance with the legacy of Islamic Sufism based on the
interpretation of the Qur'anic and Prophetic tradition.

Faith-based Identity and Curriculum in Catholic Schools
The second edition of the highly successful and effective executive
function curriculum, Unstuck and On Target!, isa classroom-based
intervention approach for students ages 8-11 with executive function
challenges, including children with ASD, ADHD, or children from lowerincome households. The revised program has been streamlined and
enhanced for user-friendliness and to promote child and family
classroom engagement

Simply Better
Manual for the 16-week 'Program for the Education and Enrichment of
Relational Skills'. This step-by-step outline includes lesson plans,
homework assignments, teen activities and parent handouts.

A Teacher's Guide to Special Education
Finally a social skills program that covers all the bases! Whether
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it's learning how long one can look at somebody without being accused
of staring; how to shift topics, despite one's desire to stick with
that all-consuming special interest; how to say no to peer pressure;
or dealing with a sensitive topic - it's all here and more. In this
comprehensive and user friendly book, the author translates years of
experience working with students wiht Asperger Syndrome and socialcommunication difficulties. After brief introductory chapters on
skills to target, instructional strategies, behavior management,
promoting generalization, etc., as well as a special chapter by Brenda
Smith Myles on relevant characteristics of autism spectrum disorders,
the reader is presented with the essence of this must-have resource:
70 of the skills that most commonly cause difficulty for individuals
with autism spectrum disorders and social-communications problems. The
presentation of each skill consists of a reproducible skill handout,
as well as activity sheets listing ways teachers and parents can
demonstrate, practice, and reinforce the skill in the classroom and at
home. A concluding chapter on promoting peer acceptance offers
sensitivity training programs for both students of various age groups
and school staff, making this a complete social skills training
package for students of all ages.

Assessment and Student Success in a Differentiated Classroom
This book opens with a discussion of neurodiversity and an elaboration
of the diagnosis of autism. It then examines factors correlating with
autism, including sex bias, month of birth, migration and impact of
infant feeding. The next section is on the impact of autism. The
neurobiology and genetic section deals with epigenetics and
intracellular pathways associated with etiology. The development and
behaviour section deals with proprioceptive profiles and joint
attention in autism. The final section focuses on interventions
including mindfulness, animal assisted activity, social/cultural
perspective on autism intervention and physical activity. The book is
relevant to all professionals and researchers working with persons
with autism, including psychiatrists/psychologists, speech and
language therapists, occupational therapists, teachers, nurses and
care workers.

Engaging Teachers in Classroom Walkthroughs
The PEERS® Curriculum for School-Based Professionals brings UCLA's
highly acclaimed and widely popular PEERS program into the school
setting. This sixteen-week program, clinically proven to significantly
improve social skills and social interactions among teens with autism
spectrum disorder, is now customized for the needs of psychologists,
counselors, speech pathologists, administrators, and teachers. The
manual is broken down into clearly divided lesson plans, each of which
have concrete rules and steps, corresponding homework assignments,
plans for review, and unique, fun activities to ensure that teens are
comfortable incorporating what they've learned. The curriculum also
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includes parent handouts, tips for preparing for each lesson,
strategies for overcoming potential pitfalls, and the research
underlying this transformative program.

Flexible and Focused
In Peer Feedback in the Classroom, National Board Certified Teacher
Starr Sackstein explores the powerful role peer feedback can play in
learning and teaching. Peer feedback gives students control over their
learning, increases their engagement and self-awareness as learners,
and frees up the teacher to provide targeted support where it's
needed. Drawing from the author's successful classroom practices, this
compelling book will help you * Gain a deeper understanding of what
meaningful feedback looks like and how it can be used as a tool for
learning. * Establish a respectful, student-led learning environment
that supports risk taking and honest sharing. * Teach students to be
adept peer strategists who can pinpoint areas of needed growth and
move forward with specific strategies for improvement. * Develop
cooperative student expert groups to help sustain effective peer
feedback throughout the year. * Use technology to enhance
collaboration, streamline the learning and revision process, and
strengthen students' digital citizenship skills. The book also
includes extended reflections that express, in students' and teachers'
own words, the approach's powerful effect on their practice. Invite
students to be your partners in learning, and enrich your collective
classroom experience.

Peer Feedback in the Classroom
To support the broadening spectrum of project delivery approaches, PMI
is offering A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge
(PMBOK® Guide) – Sixth Edition as a bundle with its latest, the Agile
Practice Guide. The PMBOK® Guide – Sixth Edition now contains detailed
information about agile; while the Agile Practice Guide, created in
partnership with Agile Alliance®, serves as a bridge to connect
waterfall and agile. Together they are a powerful tool for project
managers. The PMBOK® Guide – Sixth Edition – PMI's flagship
publication has been updated to reflect the latest good practices in
project management. New to the Sixth Edition, each knowledge area will
contain a section entitled Approaches for Agile, Iterative and
Adaptive Environments, describing how these practices integrate in
project settings. It will also contain more emphasis on strategic and
business knowledge—including discussion of project management business
documents—and information on the PMI Talent Triangle™ and the
essential skills for success in today's market. Agile Practice Guide
has been developed as a resource to understand, evaluate, and use
agile and hybrid agile approaches. This practice guide provides
guidance on when, where, and how to apply agile approaches and
provides practical tools for practitioners and organizations wanting
to increase agility. This practice guide is aligned with other PMI
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standards, including A Guide to the Project Management Body of
Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) – Sixth Edition, and was developed as the
result of collaboration between the Project Management Institute and
the Agile Alliance.

The PEERS Curriculum for School Based Professionals
Educators, politicians, parents, and even students are consumed with
speaking the language of academic achievement. Yet something is
missing in the current focus on accountability, standardized testing,
and adequate yearly progress. If schools continue to focus the
conversation on rigor and accountability and ignore more human
elements of education, many students may miss out on opportunities to
discover the richness of individual exploration that schools can
foster. In The Best Schools, Armstrong urges educators to leave narrow
definitions of learning behind and return to the great thinkers of the
past 100 years--Montessori, Piaget, Freud, Steiner, Erikson, Dewey,
Elkind, Gardner--and to the language of human development and the
whole child. The Best Schools highlights examples of educational
programs that are honoring students' differences, using
developmentally appropriate practices, and promoting a humane approach
to education that includes the following elements: * An emphasis on
play for early childhood learning. * Theme- and project-based learning
for elementary school students. * Active learning that recognizes the
social, emotional, and cognitive needs of adolescents in middle
schools. * Mentoring, apprenticeships, and cooperative education for
high school students. Educators in "the best schools" recognize the
differences in the physical, emotional, cognitive, and spiritual
worlds of students of different ages. This book will help educators
reflect on how to help each student reach his or her true potential,
how to inspire each child and adolescent to discover an inner passion
to learn, and how to honor the unique journey of each individual
through life. Note: This product listing is for the reflowable (ePub)
version of the book.

Unstuck and on Target!
While many volumes have been written about the social context of
children's learning, less attention has been given to the cultural
context in which cognition and learning take place. This book focuses
precisely on the cultural aspects of learning and cognitive processes,
in a full-blown examination of theory, methods, findings, and
applications in this area. In examining how to apply sociocultural
theory to learning across the lifespan, the chapter authors cover such
topics as family context, peer interaction and formal education. The
interactive domains that adults and children use to create learning
situations are explored with several chapters on children's learning
and the ways that cognitive processes shape and are reciprocally
shaped by development, including the growth of moral concepts.
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Peer-assisted Learning
Engaging Teachers in Classroom Walkthroughs is a practical guide to
planning and implementing brief but focused classroom observations
that involves teachers in every step of the process. Drawing from
their study of 40 schools in the United States and Canada, the authors
show how administrators and teacher leaders moved teachers from
resisting to embracing the practice. Readers will learn how to *
Foster a school culture that supports walkthroughs. * Implement the
components of successful walkthroughs, such as focus and "look-fors,"
data collection methods, and meaningful follow-up strategies. * Get
all teachers involved and actively participating. * Evaluate the
walkthrough process and measure its effectiveness. * Use walkthroughs
to support professional development related to the Common Core State
Standards. This book demonstrates that when teachers learn from one
another in a cycle of continuous professional growth--through
observation, shared inquiry, dialogue, and follow-up--they develop a
sense of collegiality and a common mission. By opening their doors to
their peers, they also contribute to broader school improvement
efforts that positively affect teaching and learning throughout the
school.

Neurodiversity in the Classroom
From leading authorities, this volume presents a unique evidence-based
group intervention for the 10-15% of children who are challenged by
peer difficulties in elementary school. The book features 107 engaging
full-color reproducible handouts, posters, and other tools. In
addition to teaching core social skills (participation, communication,
cooperation, good sportsmanship, conflict resolution), the Friendship
Group promotes emotional understanding and empathy, self-control, and
effective coping with social stressors. Two complete sets of sessions
are provided (grades K-2 and 3-5), including step-by-step
implementation guidelines. The large-size format facilitates
photocopying; purchasers also get access to a Web page where they can
download and print the reproducible materials.

Educating the Student Body
In Kindergarten, children spend more time with math worksheets than
building blocks and finger paint. Kindergarten is becoming more like
school. School (even the rest of life) should be more like
kindergarten. To thrive in today's fast-changing world, people of all
ages must learn to think and act creatively. The author discusses new
technologies and strategies for engaging young people in creative
learning experiences. He tells stories of how children are programming
their own games, stories, and inventions, and collaborating through
remixing, crowdsourcing, and large-scale group projects.
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National Health Education Standards
Disruptive behavior in the classroom, poor academic performance, outof-control emotions: if you work with adolescents, you are well-aware
of the challenges this age group presents. What if there was a way to
calm these students down and arm them with the mindfulness skills
needed to really excel in school and life? Written by mindfulness
expert and licensed clinical psychologist Patricia C. Broderick,
Learning to Breatheis a secular program that tailors the teaching of
mindfulness to the developmental needs of adolescents to help them
understand their thoughts and feelings and manage distressing
emotions. Students will be empowered by learning important mindfulness
meditation skills that help them improve emotion regulation, reduce
stress, improve overall performance, and, perhaps most importantly,
develop their attention. The book also includes a website link with
student handouts and homework assignments, making it an ideal
classroom tool. The book integrates certain themes of mindfulnessbased stress reduction (MBSR), developed by Jon Kabat-Zinn, into a
program that is shorter, more accessible to students, and compatible
with school curricula. Students will learn to pay attention in the
moment, manage emotions as they are perceived, and gain greater
control over their own feelings and actions. These mindfulness
practices offer the opportunity to develop hardiness in the face of
uncomfortable feelings that otherwise might provoke a response that
could be harmful (e.g. acting out by taking drugs, displaying violent
behavior or acting in by becoming more depressed). This easy-to-use
manual is designed to be used by teachers, but can also be used by any
mental health provider teaching adolescents emotion regulation, stress
reduction and mindfulness skills. The author is a graduate of the MBSR
advanced practicum at the Center for Mindfulness in Massachusetts, led
by Jon Kabat-Zinn. She is also a clinical psychologist and a certified
school psychologist and counselor for grades K-12. In the book,
Broderick calls on her years of experience working with adolescents to
outline the best strategies for dealing with disruption in the
classroom and emotions that are out of hand. The book is structured
around six themes built upon the acronym BREATHE, and each theme has a
core message. The program allows for themes to be delivered in 6
longer or 18 shorter sessions, depending upon time and needs of
students. The 6 core lessons are: Body, Reflection, Emotions,
Attention, Tenderness, and Healthy Mind Habits. Learning to Breathe is
the perfect tool for empowering students as they grapple with the
psychological tasks of adolescence.

Contemporary Pedagogies in Teacher Education and Development
Despite the prevalence of students with disabilities in the general
education classroom, few teachers receive training on how to meet
these students’ needs or how to navigate Despite the prevalence of
students with disabilities in the general education classroom, few
teachers receive training on how to meet these students’ needs or how
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to navigate the legally mandated processes enumerated in the
Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA). What is their
role? What are their responsibilities? What are the roles and rights
of parents? And what must all teachers do to ensure that students with
disabilities and other special needs receive the quality education
they’re entitled to? In this practical reference, David F.
Bateman—bestselling author of A Principal’s Guide to Special
Education—and special education administrator Jenifer L. Cline clarify
what general education teachers need to know about special education
law and processes and provide a guide to instructional best practices
for the inclusive classroom. Topics covered include The pre-referral,
referral, and evaluation processes Individualized education programs
(IEPs) and the parties involved Accommodations for students who do not
quality for special education, including those covered by Section 504
Transition from preK to K–12 and from high school to postschool life
Classroom management and student behavior Educational frameworks,
instructional strategies, and service delivery options Assessment,
grades, graduation, and diplomas The breadth of coverage in this book,
along with its practical examples, action steps, and appendixes
covering key terms and definitions will provide the foundation all
K–12 teachers need to successfully instruct and support students
receiving special education services. It’s an indispensable resource
for every general education classroom. the legally mandated processes
enumerated in the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA).
What is their role? What are their responsibilities? What are the
roles and rights of parents? And what must all teachers do to ensure
that students with disabilities and other special needs receive the
quality education they’re entitled to? In this practical reference,
David F. Bateman—bestselling author of A Principal’s Guide to Special
Education—and special education administrator Jenifer L. Cline clarify
what general education teachers need to know about special education
law and processes and provide a guide to instructional best practices
for the inclusive classroom. Topics covered include The pre-referral,
referral, and evaluation processes Individualized education programs
(IEPs) and the parties involved Accommodations for students who do not
quality for special education, including those covered by Section 504
Transition from preK to K–12 and from high school to postschool life
Classroom management and student behavior Educational frameworks,
instructional strategies, and service delivery options Assessment,
grades, graduation, and diplomas The breadth of coverage in this book,
along with its practical examples, action steps, and appendixes
covering key terms and definitions will provide the foundation all
K–12 teachers need to successfully instruct and support students
receiving special education services. It’s an indispensable resource
for every general education classroom.

Social and Emotional Skills Training for Children
PEERS® for Young Adults presents the first evidence-based group
treatment program for young adults with Autism Spectrum Disorder, as
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well as other neurodevelopmental disorders and social challenges.
Inside, readers will find a critical step forward in the dissemination
of effective behavioral interventions for young adults in the form of
16 engaging group session outlines that are both user-friendly and
backed by empirical research. Each session is accompanied by homework
assignments and practice suggestions designed to reinforce the group’s
understanding of the skills learned during each meeting. This
practical resource will prove to be an invaluable reference for any
clinician or educator working with this population.

Comprehensive Guide to Autism
In the tradition of Dale Russakoff's The Prize and Dana Goldstein's
The Teacher Wars, Wexler brings together history, research, and
compelling characters to pull back the curtain on the fundamental
flaws in the American system - one that fellow reformers, journalists,
and policymakers have long overlooked, and of which the general
public, including many parents, remains unaware.

Learning to Breathe
We already know what works in schools; we just need to focus on
getting it right. This is the premise of Simply Better: Doing What
Matters Most to Change the Odds for Student Success, which offers a
practical, research-based framework for improving student achievement.
According to author Bryan Goodwin, decades of research have shown time
and again that focusing on the following five essential practices can
vastly increase students' chances of doing well in school: *
Guaranteeing that instruction is challenging, engaging, and
intentional * Ensuring curricular pathways to success * Providing
whole-child student supports * Creating high-performance school
cultures * Developing data-driven, high-reliability district systems
Whether at the district-, school-, or classroom-level, educators don't
need to reinvent the wheel or pursue the latest trends to ensure that
students succeed. This powerful book reveals what research clearly
shows works best in schools, and provides a valuable blueprint for
turning that knowledge into visible results.

The PEERS® Curriculum for School Based Professionals
In Teaching with Poverty in Mind: What Being Poor Does to Kids' Brains
and What Schools Can Do About It, veteran educator and brain expert
Eric Jensen takes an unflinching look at how poverty hurts children,
families, and communities across the United States and demonstrates
how schools can improve the academic achievement and life readiness of
economically disadvantaged students. Jensen argues that although
chronic exposure to poverty can result in detrimental changes to the
brain, the brain's very ability to adapt from experience means that
poor children can also experience emotional, social, and academic
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success. A brain that is susceptible to adverse environmental effects
is equally susceptible to the positive effects of rich, balanced
learning environments and caring relationships that build students'
resilience, self-esteem, and character. Drawing from research,
experience, and real school success stories, Teaching with Poverty in
Mind reveals * What poverty is and how it affects students in school;
* What drives change both at the macro level (within schools and
districts) and at the micro level (inside a student's brain); *
Effective strategies from those who have succeeded and ways to
replicate those best practices at your own school; and * How to engage
the resources necessary to make change happen. Too often, we talk
about change while maintaining a culture of excuses. We can do better.
Although no magic bullet can offset the grave challenges faced daily
by disadvantaged children, this timely resource shines a spotlight on
what matters most, providing an inspiring and practical guide for
enriching the minds and lives of all your students.
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